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DATE:   June 16, 2020 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Long-Term Care Home Licensees 
                                     Long-Term Care Home Administrators 
                                     Long-Term Care Home Directors of Nursing and Personal Care
   
FROM:   Stacey Colameco 
                         Director, Long-Term Care Inspections Branch 
                  
RE:    Public Inquiry into the Safety and Security of Residents in 

the Long-Term Care Homes System 
 

Minister’s Directive: Glucagon, Severe Hypoglycemia, and 
Unresponsive Hypoglycemia 

 

 

As you are aware, on February 13, 2020, the Minister of Long-Term Care issued a 
Minister’s Directive for the use of Glucagon, Severe Hypoglycemia, and Unresponsive 
Hypoglycemia with an effective date of April 15, 2020. 
 
In light of the Covid-19 pandemic and the demands it has put on long-term care homes the 
April 15, 2020 effective date for the Directive was extended.  
 
Commencing June 30, 2020, Long-Term Care Inspectors will begin ensuring homes are in 
compliance with the Minister’s Directive.  
 
If you have further questions related to this memorandum, please email your question to 
LQIP.Performance@ontario.ca  with the subject line "Public Inquiry into the Safety and 
Security of Residents Memo". 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 

(ORIGINAL SIGNED BY) 
 
____________________________ 

Stacey Colameco 
Director, Long-Term Care Inspections Branch 
 
c:  AdvantAge Ontario 
     Ontario Long-Term Association  
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